
Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc 

PO Box A 

Ilwaco, WA  98624 

June 6, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE,  

Lacey, WA 98503 

RE:  Revised Fuel Surcharge Submittal, for Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc. G-011. Please do not re-

docket TG-220368. 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Attached please find a revised Less than Statutory Notice (LSN) for Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc. 

G-011’s Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 1.

The LSN has been revised to reflect an effective date of June 17, 2022.  This revision comes after Staff’s 

review, and is necessary in order for this filing to be in compliance with WAC 480-07-900(5)(b). 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 695-4923 or via email at 

Heather.Garland@WasteConnections.com. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Garland 

Pricing Manager 
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